
Ms. Karen Vaughey, 
Programme Officer, 
fJf/Jgze of Licensing and Guidance, 

~,P.A. 
&&pstown Castle, 
;V)i,xford. 

sGth April, 2004. 

REF. No. 78/2 

Dear Ms. Vaughey, 

I refer to your letter of 24th March 2004 to the CEO of the 
Mid-Western Health Board regarding the waste licence 
application from North Tipperary County Council at 
Ballaghveny Landfill, Ballymackey. 

The Environmental Health Service has received a copy of 
your notification to Dr. Stiofan De Burca, C.E.O. We are 
concerned about the proposed increased sludge disposal 
contra to the original licence and would like to have the 
opportunity to make an informed comment on it. I would 
request a copy of the full licence application and the 
Environmental Impact statement (78-02) and the original 
decision for licensing the activity with any conditions (78- 

Youi-s sincerely, 

Mr. Frank Glean, 
Principal Environmental Health Officer 

MID-WESTERN 
HEALTH BOARD 

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH 

SERVICE 

GENERAL HOSPITAL, 

NENAGH, 

CO. TIPPERARY, IRELAND. 

TEL 00353 (0) 67 42320 

FAX 00353 (0) 67 44423 

EMAIL: fgleeson@mwhb.ie 
WEBSITE: http: / / www.mwhb.ie 

nsbl 
eB 
Id. EN IS0 9002 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 25-07-2013:13:56:19


